From: Climate Council [mailto:info@climatecouncil.org.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 10 October 2018 10:06 AM

To: Margaret Hinchey **Subject:** Re: 5th birthday

Dear Margaret and CRA members,

Thank you kindly for your letter.

We really appreciate the thoughtful and kind words of support from yourself and the CRA. I have shared your letter with the team - it was really heart-warming to receive and we are so thankful that you have taken the time, and are finding out research and resources useful.

Thanks again,

Violette on behalf of the Climate Council team